
 

 

18 January 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 9 and 10 Residential Trip 

Thank you for your initial deposit for the residential trip.  Due to numbers, it has been agreed that the Year 9 
will merge with Year 10.  This means that, instead of going in April the Year 9’s will accompany the Year 10 
residential on the weekend of the 5-7 July.   

We will still be going to PGL Caythorpe Court located in Lincolnshire, which is a very popular centre offering 
an exciting range of activities. During this trip, students will have the opportunity to develop team-building 
skills, resilience and create lasting memories with fellow students.  

The only change to the Year 9 trip is that the accommodation is in the Tent Village.  Each tent accommodates 
5 students with normal size beds and toilet/shower facilities will be close by.   

The cost of the weekend will be £149.  This is fully inclusive of all travel, accommodation, meals and activities.  
To keep the cost to a minimum students will need to bring a sleeping bag or single duvet with a pillow for the 
duration. 

The payment schedule for Year 10 is the same as before: 

• £75 by 20 December 2023 (Deposit) 
• £37 by 30 January 2024 (2nd Instalment) 
• £37 by 28st February 2024 (Final Instalment) 

The payment schedule for Year 9 will now be: 

• £71 by December 2023 
• £59 by January 30 2024 (2nd Instalment) 
• £19 by 28th February 2024 (Final Instalment)  

(If you have paid in full you will be refunded for the difference into your Parent Pay account and your consent 
will be carried over on ParentPay to the Year 10 trip too).  

Apart from the travel and the meals times, the activities in the day will be different for the 2 year groups. 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me at the school on 020 8363 3030 or by 
email at ecsgeneral@enfieldcs.enfield.sch.uk    

Yours sincerely,  

Ms H McNeill 

Year 10 Progress & Achievement Leader. 
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